

President Road | Aylesbury | Buckinghamshire | HP18 0YA Tel: 01296 326320 | e-mail: admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk Website: www.greenridgeacademy.co.uk | Twitter: @GreenRidgeR2

Headteacher: Mr. Aaron Wanford MA, B.Ed. (Hons), NPQH

Tuesday, 7<sup>th</sup> November 2023

## PTA Christmas Cards & Gifts 2023

Dear Parents and Carers.

We are very excited to send home a sample of the Christmas Card designed by your child, available for you to order.

By ordering these cards and items, not only will you have very special Christmas Cards and gifts to send but also every item ordered raises money for the PTA.

On the sample card, you would have received home from your child, you will find the details of how to confirm and approve the design. If you need to make any amendments to your child's name or class, you do so then. Please make sure you are happy with these details as we will **not** be able to make any changes after this point.

Once you have confirmed your child's details you can then go onto the main site where you can order packs of Christmas Cards, as well as mugs, tea towels, gift tags, tote bags, and wrapping paper all featuring your child's design.

You will need to enter the ORG CODE & DESSIGN CODE as found on your sample card for your child when you order to match it to their design.

The deadline for all orders is **Thursday**, 16<sup>th</sup> **November 2023**. Your card orders will be sent home first once they are delivered to the school. All other orders items will be sent home once they are received towards the end of term.

If you have any questions, please contact the PTA <u>pta@greenridgeacademy.co.uk</u>.

Thank you and please get ordering to support your child and the school!

Yours faithfully,

Three

Laurilee Green Chair of PTA pta@greenridgeacademy.co.uk

